
 

 

Summer Fair - 11th July 

 

Sports Day Nursery & Reception 

Wednesday 9th July 9:15am 

 

 

 

 

The following class assemblies are c 

coming up:  

 

Come back later…….. 
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St Mary’s R.C. Primary School Newsletter 

DIARY DATES 

 AWARDS  

Well done to our 
Class Champions Award 

winners: 
 

Nursery - Christiaan 
Reception - Emily 
Year 1 - Matthew 
Year 2 - Kendall 
Year 3 - Charlie 
Year 4 - Alexander & 
George 
Year 5 - Violet 
Year 6 - Nevaeh  
 

 

Winning House this week  
St Andrew’s 

Class of the week  

Year 1 
 

 

                                  Year 5 and 6 Boys Football competition 

Our Year 6 girls football team and Year 5/6 Boys teams both played matches this week. Both teams didn't 
quite manage wins but played so well, were great sportsmen and represented our school so well.  

Next weeks statement to live by is: ‘I notice we are the same and different’  Please talk to your child 
about this. 

    Head Boy and Girl message 

Well done to all the class champion winners and Year 1 for winning class of the week. Can you believe it is 
almost time for the school summer fair on Friday! Year 6 have been very busy rehearsing the leavers play, 
we cant wait to show the rest of the school and our families. Have a lovely weekend.  

FPTA Summer Fair and appeal for help 

Next week is our Summer Fair! There will be a wide range of stalls and fun activities for all to join in. The 
children will come to the Fair during the afternoon and then families can come after school. Children are 
welcome to bring money into school for Friday afternoon. Our FPTA are appealing for helpers as so far 
we only have a couple of offers and cannot run the fair with such little help. PLEASE can we have some 
more helpers—even if just to come along on the day and run a simple stall. 

Over the past couple of years alone, our FPTA have subsidised class trips for every child in the whole 
school, donating £20 per child meaning some trips have only cost £5 instead of £25! They have made 
donations towards buying new ipads for the children, Christmas presents for the children and class 
treats, as well as regular treats for class parties, Year 6 leavers gifts etc. 

Can we also still appeal for any raffle prizes—this can be great advertising for local businesses! 

After school clubs 

Please note next week is the last week for after school clubs. They all finish then for the summer next 
Friday.                           

Year 1 trip to Lytham St. Anne’s 

Year 1 are off to the seaside on Monday. We hope they have a lovely time and fingers crossed for some 
dry weather! 

Church News 

Year 4 led mass this week so well all about St. Paul and how we can change for the better. Year 1 and 2 
will lead next weeks mass in church at 10.00am. As always, parents and friends are very welcome to join 

Reception Class Trip to Cockfield’s Farm 

Reception Class are going to Cockfield’s Farm next Friday. We are sure they will have a lovely day and 
look forward to hearing all about it and seeing their photos. 

 ASSEMBLIES  

 Year 6 Leavers Play 

Year 6 have been very busy preparing their Leavers Play. We cant wait to see it on Thursday 10th July at 
6.00pm! 

Year 3 Opera trip 

Our Year 3 children had a wonderful trip out today to the Curtain Theatre as part of the Summer Schools 
Programme. They joined lots of other schools in a performance of the opera, ‘Carmen’.  

EYFS Sports Day 

We are still hoping the weather will stay dry enough for EYFS to go ahead with their Sports day next 
Wednesday, 9th July at 9.15am. 

St Mary’s Parish Tug Of War 

St Mary’s Parish will partner with Andy’s Man Club for a fun Tug Of War on 6th July after 11:15am mass. 
St Mary’s RC Primary School have very kindly offered the use of the playing field. Refreshments, tombola 
and raffles will be available in the parish centre. Please come along and join in the fun!  


